
GOVERNMENT OF ANGUILLA  

COMMUNITY COLLEGE DEVELOPMENT PROJECT  

GENERAL PROCUREMENT NOTICE 

 

The Government of Anguilla (GOA) has received financing from the Caribbean Development 

Bank (CDB) in an amount equivalent to US$3.215million towards the cost of the Anguilla 

Community College Development Project and intends to apply a portion of the proceeds of this 

financing to eligible payments under contracts procured under this project.  Payments by CDB 

will be made only at the request of GOA and upon approval by CDB, and will be subject in all 

respects to the terms and conditions of the Financing Agreement.  The Financing Agreement 

prohibits withdrawal from the financing account for the purpose of any payment to persons or 

entities, or for any import of goods, if such payment or import, to the knowledge of CDB, is 

prohibited by a decision of the United Nations Security Council taken under Chapter VII of the 

Charter of the United Nations.  No party other than GOA shall derive any rights from the 

Financing Agreement or have any claim to the proceeds of the Financing.  

The following consultancy services assignments will be procured under the project:  

(a)          Development of an Operational Master Plan; 

(b)         Technical supervision for construction/rehabilitation works; and 

(c)          Project Management Services; 

 It is expected that these will be procured during the period March 2014 to December 2015.  

The following goods, works and consultancy services will be procured under the project:  

(a)          Construction of special purpose facility of approximately 19,400 sq. ft. and 

rehabilitation of an existing building of 6,380 sq. ft.; 

(b)          Equipment/tools, furniture and supplies for the Anguilla Community College; 

(c)          Training for senior management, faculty and other staff. 

 It is expected that these will be procured during the period April 2014 to June 2016.  

Consultants, Contractors and Suppliers from member countries of CDB will be eligible to 

participate in these procurement opportunities. 



The Anguilla Community College is the Executing Agency for the project. Further details of the 

project can be obtained by sending written enquiries to the Procurement Unit at the address 

below:  

Chief Procurement Officer 

Procurement Unit  

Ministry Of Finance 

Government Of Anguilla 

The Secretariat 

The Valley   AI-2640 

Anguilla   B.W.I. 

 

Written enquiries may also be forwarded via email to Procurement.Mailbox@gov.ai or via fax (264) 

497 3761. 

mailto:Procurement.Mailbox@gov.ai

